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MIRZA TAHIR AHMAD Ref: £~ &
HEAD OF THE AHMADIYYA COMMUNITY 19th Jan. 1987

IN ISLAM

My dear Qanita Hejderup,

Assalamo Alaikum:

Thank you for your letter of the
5th January 1987 relating your

- dream. It is very blessed dream
for you. Alhamdolillah. May Allah
remove all your anxieties and grant
you peace and happiness. Please
always trust in Allah; may He
always watch over you and the
children and grant you courage
and steadfastness. May Allah
shower His choicest blessings
on you all.

Wassalam.

Yours sincerely,

MIRZA TAHIR AHMAD
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Sweden.




